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The Hague, 2 June 2023 
 
 
In accordance with Law of 23 December 2016, on market abuse, Repsol International Finance 
B.V. (the “Company”) is filing the attached official notice on the upgrade of its rating 
announced by Fitch Ratings. 
 
This official notice was filed yesterday by Repsol, S.A. (Guarantor of the Company´s Euro 
10,000,000,000 Guaranteed Euro Medium Term Note Programme) with the Spanish 
Securities Market Commission (Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores). 
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Other relevant information 

 

Madrid, June 1, 2023 

 

 

 

Fitch Ratings has announced today its decision to upgrade Repsol’s long-term rating to BBB+ 

from BBB, with stable outlook, and Repsol’s short-term rating to F-1 from F-2. 

 

 

 

 


